
 
 

 
November 2, 2021 

 

The Honorable Nancy Pelosi      

Speaker        

U.S. House of Representatives      

Washington, DC 20515      

 

Dear Madam Speaker: 

 

As we work to put the COVID-19 crisis behind us and build back better than ever before, we 

applaud your focus on infrastructure and on measures that help children and working families 

across America.  

 

We continue to ask that you please schedule a floor vote on the Bipartisan Infrastructure 

Framework as soon as possible, and we are pleased by the progress we are making on the Build 

Back Better (BBB) Act.  As we enter the home stretch of these negotiations, we ask that you please 

provide additional information so that we may make more informed decisions that better serve our 

constituents.  

 

First, we applaud the commitment from both you and the President that the BBB Act will be fully 

paid for.  In order to ensure the final bill is indeed fiscally responsible, we must first have the 

proper CBO/JCT scoring information before any floor consideration.  Therefore, we cannot lend 

our support to advancing the BBB Act until we have had a chance to review these scores which 

provide the true cost of the legislation.  Moreover, the U.S. Senate cannot even consider the BBB 

Act under reconciliation rules until it has received an official CBO score. 

 

Secondly, we appreciate your public statements committing to properly pre-conferencing the BBB 

Act with the U.S. Senate.  We continue to urge you to only bring a bill to the floor for which we 

have a strong level of confidence that the provisions in the bill will be ruled in order by the Senate 

Parliamentarian and earn passage in the U.S. Senate. 

 

Finally, consistent with House rules and considering the magnitude and complexity of the BBB 

Act, we ask that the final text of the bill be posted at least 72 hours before its consideration so that 

we – and, more importantly our constituents – have time to review the bill before any vote. 

 

While we understand the needs of the nation are great, we believe our job as legislators is to 

provide the due diligence required to properly serve our constituents.  It is better to get this done 

right than to needlessly rush its consideration only for our constituents to discover the negative 

impacts of our unintended consequences. 

 

 

 



 
 

   Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Ed Case (HI-01)       Jared Golden (ME-02) 

Member of Congress       Member of Congress 

 

 

       

       

  

 

Josh Gottheimer (NJ-05)      Stephanie Murphy (FL-07) 

Member of Congress       Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

Kurt Schrader (OR-05) 

Member of Congress 

 

       


